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Bulletin Date: 		  November 2014

SERVICE BULLETIN
Subject: Cabinet Change
The cabinet of CU50 has been changed.
Effective with units manufactured on November 7, 2014, the cabinet of the CU50 has been changed 
to include a service panel on the left side. The service panel improves access to the drain pump 
(when used) as well as to the compressor and fan motor.
The CU50 cabinet part number was A39378-004. That is no longer available, the new part number is 
A39618-002. The service panel is A39615-001.
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